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Utility Advisor’s 
Additional Information 
on Review of Bylaw 
15816 – EPCOR Water 
Services and 
Wastewater Treatment 
Bylaw 

 

Recommendation: 

That the October 26, 2011, Corporate 
Services report 2011COC163 be 
received for information. 

Report Summary 

Following the September 1, 2011, 
Utility Committee public hearing on 
the proposed Bylaw 15816, the Utility 
Advisor is providing additional 
information for Council’s 
consideration. 

Policy 

This report is being provided to Council 
as per Bylaw 12300, Procedures and  
Committees Bylaw. 

Corporate Outcomes 

Provision of this report to Council is 
consistent with Council’s Strategic Plan, 
in terms of its Conditions of Success, 
particularly with respect to sound 
management practices and processes. 
 

Attachments 

1. Utilities Advisor Review of Bylaw 
15816 – EPCOR Water Services and 
Wastewater Treatment Bylaw- A 
Bylaw to Replace Bylaw 12585- 
EPCOR Waterworks Bylaw 

Others Reviewing this Report 

D. H. Edey, General Manager, 
Corporate Services 
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